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- The Monroe Country High School quiz bowl is March 8th.  Erin 

Ziems has her team ready to bring home the title!  
 
 

- On March 6th our Detroit Dollars for Scholars students will be 
on the campus of Detroit Mercy for the annual celebration 
luncheon.  This is a fantastic experience for our students.  In 
addition to hearing outstanding speakers, they have the 
opportunity to spend time with some of the top business men 
and women from around the Detroit area.  
 
 

- On Feb. 29th, Brenda Huber and four high school students 
attended the Monroe County Reproductive Health meeting 
at the Family Planning Clinic.   

 
 

- We will be hosting the MHSAA Division 3 District #86 girls 
basketball tournament on March 4th 6th, and 8th.  Our girls 
start the action on Monday, March 4th against Whiteford.  
 

 
- Our 9th, 10th, and 11th graders will be taking the S.A.T. and 

P.S.A.T.) on April 10th and April 11th.  Our teachers and 
students have been working very hard all year and we are 
excited to show off all that hard work.  
 

 
 

 
 


